
BULLETIN 20-EX-13 

 

TO:   ALL AGENTS CURRRENTLY LICENSED BY OR 

                        APPLYING FOR LICENSING BY THE STATE OF GEORGIA 

 

FROM: JOHN F. KING 

  INSURANCE AND SAFETY FIRE COMMISSIONER 

 

DATE:  NOVEMBER 2, 2020 

 

RE:   UPDATES TO AGENT LICENSING APPLICATION PROCESS 

____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Beginning November 1, 2020, Pearson VUE will be the new vendor for processing insurance 

producer licensing applications for the Agent Licensing Division of the Georgia Office of 

Commissioner of Insurance and Safety Fire.  

 

The licensing process will largely remain the same under Pearson VUE. However, improvements 

are being made across the board as we move towards simplifying and streamlining the process.  

 

Beginning November 16, 2020, paper applications will no longer be accepted through current 

lockbox. To submit license applications or renewals, please use the following link: 

www.sircon.com/Georgia 

 

For additional information and instructions, please review the Licensing Candidate Handbook. 

 

If you have any additional questions, please contact Pearson VUE at 

pvgainsurance@pearson.com.   

  

  

   

_____________________________________________ 

JOHN F. KING 

INSURANCE AND SAFETY FIRE COMMISSIONER 

STATE OF GEORGIA 

http://www.sircon.com/Georgia
https://home.pearsonvue.com/getattachment/f090fc15-7aa4-4f06-b67c-7b52affe0875/Georgia%20Insurance%20Licensing%20Candidate%20Handbook.aspx
mailto:pvgainsurance@pearson.com

